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Bassett Unified to Celebrate Flanner Early Childhood 
Development Center with Ribbon-cutting 

 
WHAT: Bassett Unified will celebrate the opening of Flanner Child Development Center with a special 

ribbon-cutting ceremony and classroom tours of the newly renovated facility.  
  
 Serving children from 18 months to 5 years old, Flanner is BUSD’s seventh child development 

center. Flanner offers full-day and full-year programs, incorporating Head Start, Early Head 
Start, childcare, preschool, toddler and private programs to accommodate individual 
parenting needs within the Bassett Unified community. 

 
 The modern facilities feature new playground equipment, new carpet, shelves and cubbies, 

new instructional materials such as audio books, touch-and-feel books, painting tools and 
supplies and developmental learning materials, plus three interactive classrooms with playing 
and learning centers. 

 
 The ceremony will feature a Flanner CDC student reading a passage from the book “What Do 

You Do With An Idea?” Children’s activities and appetizers will be available during a pre-
event reception.  

 
WHEN:  Tuesday, Oct. 30  
 Reception and classroom tours: 9:30 a.m.  
 Program: 10 a.m. 
 
WHERE: 1314 Le Borgne Ave., La Puente, CA 91746 
 
DETAILS: Bassett Unified has seven child development center locations: Bassett High, Don Julian, 

Edgewood, Erwin, Flanner, Sunkist and Van Wig.  For more information about the BUSD Child 
Development program, contact Rosa Ducoing at rducoing@bassettusd.org.  
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